
         Granville Wells Elementary School     
        The Rocket Review  
         April 19, 2024 

 
Aim High, Work Hard, No Excuses…It’s the Wells Way! 

 
                   

News from Mrs. Stanley and Miss Wesson: This week we have been hard at work and busy with 
testing.  I want to thank parents for prioritizing the test and not scheduling appointments during the 
testing window.  Next week we will begin the math portion of the test.  I HAVE BEEN SO PROUD OF OUR 
STUDENTS.  THEY ARE WORKING SO HARD ON THIS DIFFICULT TEST!!!!   
 

End of the Year: We are gearing up for several year end events.  Here are dates for your awareness.   
 
Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6th-10th.   
Rock Star Lunch May 10th. 
5th Grade DARE graduation May 13th at 1:00. 
Book Fair May 14-17th 
4th Grade Wax Museum May 15th 
School Play May 17th at 6:30 
6th Grade Completion Ceremony May 21st at 6:30 
Awards Program Grades 1-5 May 22nd at 9:00 
Kindergarten Graduation May 22nd at 1:30 
Field Day/Last Day May 23rd  

 
Field Day:  We are gearing up and preparing for our field day events on the last day of school! We are 
looking for parent volunteers to assist with some of the stations and activities that will be taking place. If 
you are interested, please contact Mrs. Gentry at sara.gentry@webo.k12.in.us. We look forward to this 
exciting day to celebrate a great school year!  
 

Western Boone Summer Camps:  The Western Boone Athletic Camp schedule is now available.  
Parents can view dates and sign up at the following address: 
 

Western Boone Jr. - Sr. High School (weboathletics.com)  (select “Registrations” on the left) 
 

24-25 School Year:  We have started planning for next school year.  If you know that your 
child will not be attending Granville Wells next year, please email Mrs. Stanley or call the 
school office.  This will help us with determining staffing needs.   
 
Kindergarten/Preschool Round-Up:  We are looking for new ROCKETS!  Eligible children should 
be 4 years of age by August 1st for Preschool, or 5 years of age by August 1st for kindergarten.  
We will accept students living outside of our district.        
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“We Rock-It the Wells Way”: 
Our Granville Wells Rockets are doing a fabulous job of practicing and demonstrating the Western 
Boone Character Traits: SAFE, TEAM PLAYER, ACCOUNTABLE, RESPECTFUL. Students are encouraged 
and challenged to always be thinking about the choices they make, and to always do the right thing for 
themselves and for others. It’s the Wells Way! Students going ABOVE and BEYOND in practicing and 
modeling these STAR Skills, and who were chosen as their class “Rocket Reward” winner during the 
past two weeks are:  
 

Kindergarten:  Huxley Demaree, Oakley Linton 
First: Dallas Takacs, Ollie Busenbark 
Second: Kayson Clevenger, Jacob Weder, Marlee Shiveley 
Third: Breccan Conwell, Nathanael Whitaker, Tinley Abrams 
Fourth: Ty Sanders, Gavin Evans 
Fifth: Emma Davis, Tinsley Baxter, Ryker Wood, Caleb Bush 
Sixth: Kenzie Denning, Lillian Miller 
 
Farm Summer Camp:  Heavenly Acres Farm is holding camp every Wednesday in June from 
9:00-2:00.  The cost is $30 a day.  For registration information call 317-294-7341 or email 
heavenlyacresfarmllc@gmail.com 
 
Connect to what is happening at Wells:  The latest GW events and pictures can be found on 
our school website or by joining us on Twitter.  To stay in the know join us at:  
gwes.weboschools.org or follow us on Twitter -   @GWES_Rockets  
 
Believe There is Good in the World! 
 
Mrs. Stanley & Miss Wesson 
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